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DATE:  July 22, 2021  
 
TO:  All Administrators 
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Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
  McKinley Withers, Health and Wellness Consultant 
 
SUBJECT: Join our Wellness Center PLC 

 
  
Are you interested in starting a wellness center at your school? Do you need some extra funds to jazz it up? Do 
you already have a room and would like to collaborate with other schools to make it better?  
 
Health and Wellness is here to help! Please review these tips for wellness center implementation and consider 
joining our wellness center PLC! 
 
During the 2021-22 school year there will be a quarterly PLC whose purpose will be to increase collaboration 
between schools who are implementing (or who are interested in implementing) wellness centers.  
 
If you are interested in participating in this PLC or in sending a representative (or both!) please let McKinley 
Withers know (mckinley.withers@jordandistrict.org, 801-567-8245) as soon as possible and include the names 
of any individuals who you’d like to have participate. Dates and times will be coordinated according to the 
participant’s schedules. We look forward to working with you to enhance wellness in our District!  
 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NCuQS2BIGhU3cN3CDncAYXaGIywscNO_fkGY855fhro/edit?usp=sharing
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